
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 The world don’t wait.  
Neither do we. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Brian, 
 

As already mentioned in our previous conversations, our Alliance is committed to 
advancing scientific research, foster discovery and innovation, promoting clean energy 
solutions, caring for environment and nature, while driving economic development, 
cultural and artistic initiatives, enhancing health and quality of life by all means.  
 

This approach aligns with our goal to implement the UN Sustainable Development Goals 
on the global scale. In accordance with these objectives, we are currently developing an 
international music & arts events starting on 12th.12. 2026. As part of this initiative we are  
excited to support your “The Last Ice Project” and express our commitment as following: 
 

o At the launch of our project (envisioned for April/May 2026) all participating artists 
will receive financial support in accordance to their conceptual involvement.  

 

o Your project has been assesd and reached the highest (global significance) level. 
As such you can receive the maximum support of 200.000,oo Euro  

 

o ⁠⁠You will be able to use those funds based on your official project budget. Our 
accounting (Deloitte) requires only your expendature accountability report.  
 

o ⁠⁠At the date of our lauch we will acknowledge some of choosen artistic projects by 
maching whatever funds they were able to raise by that date 1 to 1. The Last Ice 
is one of thoise who shall receive this support (independently from the first 200K).   
 

o Please note that it is not possible to receive any funds before the event launch.  
 
If you have further questions please don't hesitate to contact us.  
 
Our congratulation once again, we are looking forward to collaborate with you.   
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Thomas Petschner 
Executive Chairman  
Declaraction Academy  
Member of UNSDG Achievement Alliance 

Brian Goggin  
499 Alabama St. Studio 123  
San Francisco, CA 94110  
United States of America 

Lindau 
October 26th 2024 


